
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 Planning Commission 

Public Hearing 

SP2024-01 
 

The Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on  

Tuesday, May 7th, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at the 

Magnolia Springs Town Hall located at 

 12191 Magnolia Springs Highway, 

 Magnolia Springs, Alabama 36555. 
 

The Public Hearing will address  

Diedra Taylor’s 

Application SP2024-01 

 for Conditional Use Approval for a Used Car Lot 

at 05-55-08-28-0-000-035.008, 

14508 US Hwy 98, Magnolia Springs, AL 36555 

Zoning District – Local Business District (B2) 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can address  

them at the public hearing.   

The application is available for viewing at Town Hall. 

 

                    
 

Hannah Driskell 
Town Clerk 

12191 Magnolia Springs Highway 

Post Office Box 890 

Magnolia Springs, Alabama 36555 
Phone:  251-965-9888 Fax:  251-965-9889 

Email:  clerk@magnoliasprings-al.com 
www.townofmagnoliasprings.org 

 

Public Notice has been posted on April 16th, 2024 at Town Hall. 
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